Benjamin C. Wahl

Am Tiefen Graben 2

35094 Caldern

Germany

Email: Ipkes@t-online.de
Telephone Number: Germany +49- 6420-93337

August 30th  , 2002

Dear Mr. Sörensen, 

As we have discussed on the phone I send you my resume.

As I have told you I am  pursuing a degree in Economics at the University of Applied Sciences in Giesen/Friedberg. For my degree I am required by my university to complete a 3 to 6 months minimum internship at an international company.

Mr. Fenner from the Roth Werke Buchenau told me that your firm has intern positions available, and I am very interested in the possibility of obtaining such a position within your firm. A placement in the United States would provide invaluable experience, both professionally and personally.

I must complete this University requirement between Feburary 2003 and Feburary 2004, and would be available to work anytime within this time frame. 

With  regard to my eligibility to work legally in the U.S. as an intern with your organiszation I would be participating on the Internship USA Programm sponsored by the Council in Internationel Education (Council Exchange). As my sponsors, Council Exchanges would be authorized by the U.S. government to issue the necessary documentation and would take the necessary steps to obtain my J-1 Visa at no cost to your firm. 

Concerning compensation for the internship, either a small salary or living expenses would be highly appreciated. I would also expect to provide my own transportation to the U.S.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration and I look forward to hearing from you again in the near future.

Sincerely, 

Benjamin Wahl 

Enc. : Resumee

